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April 8, 2017 

 
Notice 

 
The Brighton Sewer Board will meet Monday April 10, 2017 at  
6:00 PM at the Town hall in the Selectman’s office for the purpose  
of meeting with and tele-conferencing with Representatives of the 
Vermont Department of Environmental Conservation in regards to  
Phosphorus removal and Lake Memphremagog TMDLs.   
 


